AL ARCHER, PRESIDENT DR. JO ANN MATTHEWS, SUPERINTENDENT

Lafourche Parish School Board

OFFICE OF SUPERINTENDENT

P. O. BOX 879
THIBODAUX, LOUISIANA 70302-0879
PHONE: 985-446-5631
FAX: 985-446-0801

MEMO

TO: Parents, Teachers, Employees and Organizations of Lafourche Parish
Schools

FROM:  Jo Ann Matthew 'JN\’
Superintendent of §chools

RE: AHERA Annual Compliance Notification
As of August 1, 2017,

According to the Asbestos Hazard Response Act, each school system must notify
the public of inspections, response actions, periodic surveillance and re-inspection
activities on an annual basis.

This is to inform you and/or your organization that AHERA Compliance
Management Plans are available for public inspection in each of the principals’ or
coordinators’ offices of every building site in the Lafourche Parish School System.
These documents include the Inspection Report, Re-inspection Report, and the
Management Plan. Request to view these may be made Monday-Friday during
regular school hours.



